
We’re in this together.  
We’ll get through it together.

COVID-19

Date: September 16, 2021

Clients, please note:  
 

Alberta Health Services cannot do 
COVID-19 testing for vaccine-eligible 

people without symptoms to attend social, 
recreational and discretionary events and 

businesses in Alberta as of Sept. 20, 2021. 

Alberta’s Restriction Exemption Program requires 
COVID-19 PCR or rapid tests be paid for privately.  

To learn more about the program: 

•	Visit alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx

•	Point your smartphone’s camera at the QR code

 
 
 
 

You can be vaccinated at no cost. 


